
From: General Plan  
Sent: Friday, November 9, 2018 3:44 PM 
To: Mara Fazio ; General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: RE: Planning sessions 
 
Hi Mara, 
 
Thank you for sending in your comments.  Your email will be provided to the General Plan 
Subcommittee and included in the project file as part of the official records for the General Plan Update 
project.   
 
Regarding your email, the two Vision Workshops were held on Saturday, November 3, 2018.  One in 
mid-morning (10 am – Noon) and one in the afternoon (2:30 pm – 4:30 pm).  They were located in 
different parts of the city, the morning session was held at Central Park Recreation Center and the 
afternoon session was held at Hillsdale High School cafeteria, so that meeting locations are spread out. 
 
The city is currently working with neighborhood representatives to co-host four additional meetings 
during the last week of November to provide further opportunities for community members to share 
their input during the “visioning” phase of the General Plan Update effort.  The neighborhood 
representatives I am working with are looking at weekday evenings and on weekend days.  Once the 
meeting details are confirmed, the information will be posted online and shared.   
 
If you should have questions regarding the above, please let us know by emailing 
generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Julia Klein 
Principal Planner 
City of San Mateo 
(650) 522-7216 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

 
From: Mara Fazio   
Sent: Thursday, November 1, 2018 12:41 PM 
To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Planning sessions 
 
Hello, 
Why would both sessions be held during normal 9am-5pm working hours? 
Do you realize this cuts out the large portion of adults who have to work for a living? 
Wouldn't it make sense to host one session in the early evenings so that you could get the perspective 
of a large portion of SM County residents?  I can't imagine that only retirees or the unemployed should 
be considered in these planning decisions. 
 
Just a thought... 
 




